

ABBOT'S LEA SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Ania Hildrey, FCCT, B.Ed(Hons), M.Ed, NPQH, NPQEL



14 May 2024

Dear Families

Ref: School Development Plan 2024-26 - consultation

As you know, our 2-year School Development Plan is coming to an end this summer and the Governors have asked me to draft strategic priorities for the next 2 years.

As always, I look to harness the views of staff, as well as students and families, so that the Plan takes into consideration all stakeholders' views.

I therefore invite you to share with me any suggestions you have for our long-term developments with relation to your child's education here.

I would be very grateful for your co-production in this important piece of work.

I would like to ask that you share your ideas with me by 21 May 2024, via email to pa@abbotsleaschool.co.uk

A similar consultation is currently taking place with the students and the staff and once all responses are gathered, I will consider them together with my Strategic Leadership Team and then, having shaped the final draft, present it to the Governing Body for the governors' consideration in July 2024.

The new School Development Plan will be operational from 1 September 20024 and I will share our agreed strategic priorities with you at that time.

Many thanks in advance for your suggestions,

Mrs A Hildrey Headteacher

